RADIDOD STATION

KCOK

TULARE, CALIF.

November 26th, 1945

Mr. Ernest R, Cooper, Chairman
Courtesy Programs Committese
National Radio Club

438 East 21st Street

Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Mr. Cooper:

First, I wish to verify the fact that your
reception report on our Station dated November 6th has been
checked against our log and found to be correct.

Your letter of the 19th refers to our dedicating
& progrem to your DX club on the 20th of Jenuary.from 12:01 to
1:00 A.M, P.S.T. This date and time will be 0.K. with us and we
will try to give you, as much as possibtle, the material you mention
in your letter on our program of that date.

We will be looking forward to receiving the January
12th issue of your DX News and in the meantime will try to work up
a program that your club will enjoy.

Thanking ou for your let'ter and with kindest
o J s
WiShES, I am

Yours very truly,

CK

SHELDON W. ANDERSON
Manager

SWA: GH

197.



